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Freedom of Information : Right to know request 

 

Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act) for 

following information: 

 

“How many self-invested personal pension providers are not currently meeting 

the new capital adequacy rules introduced in September? - 

https://www.fca.org.uk/publications/policy-statements/ps14-12-new-capital-

framework-self-invested-personal-pension-sipp” 

 

Your request has now been considered and our response is below. 

 

As of 16 August 2017, one self-invested personal pension provider is not currently 

meeting the new capital adequacy rules introduced in September 2016.  The FCA are 

working with the firm to ensure they address their capital adequacy requirements. 

 

Yours sincerely 
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